----Original Message----From: M

Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 4:19 PM To: Planning planning@whiterockcity.ca>

Subject: RE: 15170 Columbia Avenue variance request

[You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentrication]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern:

RE: 24.014

Not in favour of the committee granting this parking variance request.

Very steep driveway where a guest car would need to park. It would need to back out onto Columbia Avenue which is becoming an extremely busy and congested street, which is a main route to the beach. If a street parking pass was to be requested, it would add to an already crowded situation.

M Compo
White Rock BC